
Sample Banner

The Town of Rolesville is proud to announce our new Military Banner 
program. We recognize the sacrifice that members of our community 
and their families have made by serving in the United States Armed 
Forces. 

To honor that service, we have created a banner program that will 
highlight these brave men and women. These banners will be displayed 
on Granite Falls Boulevard between Memorial Day and Veterans Day. 

Coming Together as a Community
to Honor our Military Service Members

Banner Size:	 30” x 60”
Cost:		  $200

The Military Banner Committee will begin taking 
applications in June 2019, for our inaugural 
installation in May, 2020. The deadline for submitting  
applications is December 15, 2019. Applications 
are taken on a first come, first served basis due to 
the limited number of poles. Each banner will be 
displayed for two years and once the banner has 
finished duty at it’s post, the banner will be retired 
and presented to the applicant. 

If you would like to recognize a family member 
who has served or is still serving in the United States 
Armed Forces, please contact The Town of Rolesville 
for more information.

919-556-3506
www.rolesvilleNC.gov


